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Hanley St Luke’s C of E (Aided) Primary 

Head Teacher: Mrs L Williamson 
Telephone: 01782 234390/1 Email: office@hanleystlukes.com 

Website: www. hanleystlukes.com 
 

22nd May 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our forthcoming show “Hanley St Luke’s has got Talent!” is due to take place on Thursday 29th and 
Friday 30th June. 
 
Auditions will take place on Tuesday 6th and Thursday 8th June, after school.  Your child will need to be 
collected at 5.00pm.  If they need music for their act please make sure they bring along the CD. 
 
If your child would like to audition, please return the slip below, to Miss McNulty by Monday 5th June at 
the latest. 
 
Please select an audition day as well. 
 
If there are any problems or questions about the forthcoming auditions or the actual show, please do not 
hesitate to contact school and speak to Miss McNulty or Mrs Clarke. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss J McNulty 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

“Hanley St Luke’s has got Talent!” 
 

My child ……………………………………………………….. in class ……… would like to audition for 
“Hanley St Luke’s has got Talent!” 
 
Please select an audition day: 
 
                                  Tuesday 6th June              Thursday 8th June 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………  Printed …………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact no ………………………………………………………….. 

mailto:office@hanleystlukes.com

